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Lawrence Dick Resigns as a Director of Kariana Resources Inc.  

 
Vancouver, B.C., June 21, 2013 – KARIANA RESOURCES INC.  (CNSX: KAA) (the 

“Company”) announces that  Lawrence Dick has resigned his position as a director of the 

Company effective June 21, 2013. The Company expresses its appreciation to Mr. Dick and 

thanks him for his invaluable contributions over his tenure. The board of directors of the 

Company currently consists of Nicholas Miller, Isaac Moss, Herrick Lau, Christian Klingebiel 

and David Velisek. 

 

On behalf of the board of directors of Kariana Resources Inc., 

“Nicholas Miller”  

Nicholas Miller  

CEO & Director 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

Herrick Lau  

herrick.lau@barongroupintl.com 

604-688-9588 

The CNSX does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


